WENSUM ENGLISH HUB

Department iy
for Education s

SHOWCASE EVENT

The DfE appointed Wensum English Hub at Heather
Avenue Infant School with Arden Grove Infant and
Nursery School.

Wednesday 13th November 2019 9.00am-12.00:midday
Wednesday 20th November 2019 9.00am-12.00/midday

{Both events will take place at Heather Avenue Infant Sehool]

We have achieved phonics results of 90%. Find out how the Wensum English Hub
could benefit your school. Event open to Head teachers, Deputy and Assistant
Head teachers and Reading/Phonic Leaders at schools in Norfolk. Two attendees
per school can attend and £250 per delegate will be paid to cover cgsts*. Up to
£6000 of funding is available, for identified schools, to deveiop ea ding in
your school.

Please email: englishhubadmin@wensumtrust.org.uk for more j
book your place. *on receipt of completed Action Plan,
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